
 
 
 
 
 
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 On Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance 2021-8-25 
 of Sugar Grove Public Library District 
 
 
 
 
 Notice is hereby given to the Public that on August 25, 2021, at the hour of 6:30 P.M. at 
the Sugar Grove Public Library, Sugar Grove, 125 S. Municipal Drive, Illinois, a public hearing will 
be held on the annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for the Sugar Grove Public Library 
District for the fiscal year beginning July l, 2021 and ending June 30, 2022.  Any person interested 
in said budget and ordinance may be present at said time and place and may be heard in regard 
to the budget and ordinance.  The tentative budget is now on file with the Secretary of the Board 
of Trustees, Sugar Grove Public Library District, at the Library office and may be reviewed upon 
request prior to said hearing by the Public.   The tentative budget and appropriation ordinance 
will be posted on the District’s website.    
 
Vivian Santos-Buch 
______________________________________ 
 
Vivian Santos-Buch 
                                                                    Date:  6/28/2021 
Secretary 
Board of Trustees 
 
 
Sugar Grove Public Library District 
125 S. Municipal Drive 
Sugar Grove, Illinois 60554 


